
 
 
 
 
 

June 26, 2007 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

     Notice is hereby given pursuant to A.C.A.§25-15-204 that a public hearing will be held by the 
Arkansas Professional Bail Bond Company and Professional Bail Bondsman Licensing Board on 
Friday, August 10, 2007 at 9:00 a.m. to consider amendments to Rule & Regulation 1 and to 
receive comments from interested persons. Written comments are to be forwarded to the Board 
offices prior to August 10, 2007. The hearing will be held in the Board Conference Room 
located at 101 East Capitol, Suite 117, Little Rock, Arkansas. Copies of proposed Rules and 
Regulations changes may be obtained at that address or by calling (501) 682-9050.  


